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10 Nov 2011 

 

Mr Charles Fadel 

Founder and Director  

Centre for Curriculum Redesign 

Harvard University 

Graduate School of Education 

Cambridge, MA 01451 

USA 

 

 

Dear Mr Charles Fadel, 

 

Curriculum Redesign  

 

I am very pleased to hear that you have set up the Centre for Curriculum Redesign. 

One of your first projects is to gather education experts from different jurisdictions to 

come together to re-conceptualise and redesign a curriculum for the 21st century. 

Singapore is honoured to be invited to participate in this project and we are happy to 

accept your invitation.  

 

We look forward to learning from you and other experts as well as to contribute to 

the  discussion and design of the new 21st century curriculum. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Low Khah Gek (Ms) 

Director, Curriculum Planning and Development Division 

Ministry of Education 


